Dear Parents,
We are looking forward to seeing everyone when school begins August 23"

1) DROP OFF IN MORNINGS ~ Small building K-2 children will go directly to their building and
into front hall only. Big building will drop off in the back of the building only.

2) Temperatures will be taken before entering school. Anyone with a temperature of 100.0 or higher
will not be admitted. Parents will be asked to confirm that fever, cough and/or shortness of breath are
not present,

3) If fever becomes present, children cannot return to school until fever free for 24 howrs per the CDC,
without fever reducing medications.

4) Parents and visitors will not be allowed in the classrooms with the exceptions of special events.
TBA

5) Stay home if you are sick. Watch for signs of illness (fever > 100.0, cough, difficulty breathing,
chills, muscle pain, sore throat, or new loss of taste or smell) in your children.

6) Children who live in same house as a person who has been diagnosed with COVID-19 cannot attend.

7) We will include increased handwashing times throughout the day.

8) We will clean and disinfect more frequently.

9) Age groups will stay together.

10} As always, we encourage covering coughs and sneezes,

11) Our staff is participating in daily wellness checks and up to date safety training.

12) We have contracted with BioPure to come in weekly for additional safe disinfecting of our
buildings.

*PICKUP PLAN —Everyone will be provided a sign that must be placed in the front passenger window.
Before 5:00 — Please have sign in passenger window and park in front. You can also call the office,
235-3010. After 5:00 — If your child’s classroom is in the small building, please just park in front of
school.

If your child’s classroom is in big building, please drive around the back of school and we will have
pickup there, We will have your child ready, but parents must place children in car.

We appreciate your patience as we try to navigate new regulations. We are doing our best to continue
providing a safe and secure environment for our children and our staff. Thank you for doing your part
to keep everyone well and we look forward to seeing you at school!

Haynsworth Staff




